
Day 53, Tuesday
November 21, 2023
Important Information:

There will be NO SCHOOL Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 24th.

Students attending the next band trip, please see Mr. Gullikson or Mr. Miska for a fundraising opportunity cleaning up after
school events.

Senior High Athletes: Please do not move your vehicles to the East end of the
school after school. There are many elementary students crossing and being
picked up there and it makes for a dangerous situation.

There is NO PARKING from the fire hydrant to the sidewalk by door 9 West. This is a pickup/drop off zone ONLY.
Please do not park there or you will be asked to move your vehicle.

If a student has 10 or more hours of detentions, they will automatically have a day of ISS which will reduce their total by 8 hours
and they will need to continue to serve mandatory lunch detention until they get to 0 hours. Students must serve their detention
by the end of every quarter or it will result in mandatory lunch detention.

Detention this week: Ms. Diaz

Lunch this week:
Tuesday: Chili
Wednesday: Pizza Sticks
Thursday: NO SCHOOL
Friday: NO SCHOOL


